
 
Re:    SStaffs Local Plan Review 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I do not want 390+ houses on the Green Belt in Lower Penn.  
 
I live in Castlecroft. The pressure on local services, our Medical Centre and our Schools, is 
already excessive. 
 
Our roads are becoming busier and more dangerous. Windmill Lane is choked with school 
traffic in the mornings and late afternoons. On Langley Road at Fiveways traffic is similarly 
stationary, spilling out toxic exhaust fumes into the homes of local residents and into the 
lungs of our children. 
 
I object to the proposal for nearly 400 houses in Lower Penn.  
 
Wolverhampton residents will pay the price twice over, in our council taxes and in the health 
and safety of local residents and school-children. 
 
The Green Belt was designed to offer sanctuary from the physical and mental problems of the 
UK’s conurbations.   
 
Green Belt helps to meet the challenge of Climate Change.    Green Belts should be 
protected.  Protect the Green Belt in South Staffordshire.  
 
John Rowley, Wolverhampton resident 
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